2006 Area Workshop

10 of our club members travelled to Warwick on the weekend of 25th & 26 March 2006 to attend the Area 6 workshop.  

The weekend activities were enjoyed by all with much fellowship and laughter as well as learning more about the ideals of  Zonta. 

Pictured are Toowoomba Club members attending the workshop. 
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